
 
 

Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations 
New York, USA 

 
 

Tenders Invitation for services required by Permanent Mission of Pakistan to 
the United Nations, New York 

The  Permanent  Mission  of  Pakistan  to  the  United  Nations,  New  York  invites  sealed 
bids/tenders from well reputed Car Rental companies for hiring of different transportation options 
within New York City from 17 – 20 July 2023. 

Interested  companies  are  requested  to  send  their  proposals  to  the  Head  of  Chancery, 
Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, 8 East 65th  Street New York 10065 latest by 
13th  July 2023. 

Tenders will be opened at the Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, 8 East 65th 
Street, New York 10065 on 14th July 2023 at 1500 hours in front of all bidders or their authorized 
agents in New York. The bids will be accepted or rejected as per PPRA rules. 

 
The Contact details for any further query and inquiry are as under: 

 
 

Contact Person: Head of Chancery 
Address: Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, 

8 East, 65th Street, NY 10065, New York, USA 
Telephone: +1 212-879-8600 (Ext: 134) 

Fax: +1 917-261-7867 
Email: admin@pakun.org 
Website: www.pakun.org 

 
 
 

Posted Date: 22 June 2023 
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